

## Bloom Public School C/8, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi-70

06 February 2023

## **CIRCULAR FOR PRIVATE VAN USERS**

Dear Parent,

We would like to bring to your attention the importance of ensuring that your child is using safe transportation to and from school. We have observed that students using Private Van are sitting on temporary seats placed over CNG cylinders, which is not safe.

It is important to note that no student should be seated on CNG cylinders in Vans. You should ensure that your child is seated in a safe place in a van.

We understand that transportation can be a challenge for some families, but the safety and well-being of our students is our top priority. We strongly encourage you to ensure that your child is using safe transportation. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the school office.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Warm Regards

**Principal**